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Good afternoon, 
 
I am very much in favour of the license being revoked from the pheasant. The clientele that have 
been favoured at this pub are unruly and we have heard many stories about the drug use that has 
been allowed. 
The music has been an absolute nuisance also. 
 
Although Wayne decorates the island lovely it is for his own status and I’m sure other members of 
the community will be happy to carry on with the upkeep. 
 

 
 
Kind Regards 
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